
SES Arrival/Dismissal
 Expectations



Car-rider Line Expectations

1. If you are bringing/picking up your child 
by car you need to use the car-rider 
line. 

2. We will continue using our two lane 
model for drop off and pick up to move 
as efficiently as possible. 

3. Both lanes will merge into one as you 
go to exit the parking lot. 

4. We are increasing staff presence this 
year to help with unloading students 
and speeding up our process. Parents 
please remain in your vehicles and 
allow our staff to get your child out of 
the car. 

5. Do not pull around cars that are 
unloading, you must remain in line.

6. If there is a need to park and walk your 
child up, please use the sidewalks 
when walking up to the building. DO 
NOT WALK THROUGH THE 
CAR-RIDER LINE.



Walkers Expectations
1. Walker= Students coming to school 

“on foot” with or without a guardian. 
2. No car parking will be permitted on 

School Lane where the cones are 
lined out.

3. Stopping in the middle of the road to 
let your student out at the walker door 
will not be permitted. This is a major 
safety concern and once again if you 
are traveling by vehicle you need to 
use our car-rider lanes. 

4. No parents or family members are 
allowed entrance into the building 
through the walker doors. All visitors 
must report to the front office. 



Reminders:

1. There is no staff on supervisory duty until 8:30am.Please do not drop your 
student(s) off without the presence of school staff.

2. Our first couple weeks of school will take a little longer for these procedures so 
please be patient and kind. 

3. Our students’ safety is first priority so please follow all protocols. 
4. If there are any concerns or questions please feel free to reach out to our office 

staff. 
5.  If you need to make any adjustments for your student’s dismissal, please make 

sure you communicate to the office no later than 3:00pm. 
6. All students must be picked up by 3:45pm. The school building closes at 4:15pm.


